
I believe that the Lock, Poowong, Nyora sewerage scheme should not be shelved for another five 
years as this would could double the current cost as the cost has escalated with all the delays. I 
believe a rate rise around 2% would go a long way to covering the cost of the scheme and would not 
hesitate to pay this. The Yanathan Road Group DOES NOT represent me in any way and I dispute 
their findings. 

 

Wayne Bradley 


